
 

16 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Yesterday we had short Ofsted Inspection (Section 8) which is just to check the 
Leys is still a good school. In 2018 Ofsted changed the way they evaluate schools, 
so on this occasion only one inspector came in to evaluate key lines of enquiry. In 
comparison our last visit in 2014 was a Section 5 Inspection which involved 2 
inspectors who carried out a full inspection of the school.  
 
We wanted to thank you for the very positive feedback you gave us on Parentview – 
I know that everyone who works here appreciates this strong support we have from 
parents and carers. I have been informed that we will receive the outcome of the 
inspection by the end of April. The inspector Mr Adkins wanted me to pass on his 
thanks to everyone in the community, and to complement your children. I also want 
to thank the staff and governors at this point, for their incredible hard work 
(every day). 
 
As a result I have not had the time to write a newsletter, so we just had a couple 
of messages: 

• NEXT FRIDAY 23rd March is SPORTS RELIEF so pupils can wear sports 
clothes to school, and bring £1 donation to sports relief.  

• DISCO FRIDAY 23rd March (Tickets still available until the 20th) 
• HCL have notified us of a change to school meal prices. From April 2018, 

the cost of school dinner will increase to £2.45 per day - £12.25 per week 
for children in Years 3 –6. 

 
On Wednesday this week we are celebrating World Poetry Day and we have a poet 
who will be in school all day, so we are looking forward to that!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Leigh Humphries 
HEADTEACHER 


